
PRINCIDIA COLLEGE 

OFFICE OF TIlE PRESIDENT 

Mrs. Richard Miller 
RR til, Box 621 

ELSAH , ILLINOIS 

62028 

Carson City, Nevada 89701 

Dear Maya, 

November 5, 1970 

It was a real thrill to read of how well you 
handled your encounter with the police some weeks ago. 
Three cheers and congratulations for the good work you 
are doing! 

It has been far, far too long since we have seen 
you. I keep hoping our paths will cross. Meantime, 
Helen joins in warm good wishes to you and Dick, 

Sincerely, 

6drews 
President 

DKA dh 


